

JOHNSTON SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

JOHNSTON, RHODE ISLAND 02919

ODS SA PROPERTY

February 19, 1993

Mr. Brian Lamb, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer C-Span, Suite 650 400 North Capitol Street, NW Washington, DC 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

On behalf of the students at Johnston High School, I would like to express my deepest appreciation for your support of the Close Up Foundation and especially of the Rhode Island program. I, along with thirteen students, recently returned from a week in Wahington, D.C. where we were able to participate in a close look at our democratic process along with students from ten states, including Arkansas, California, Colorado, Texas, Florida, Iowa, Minnesota, New Mexico, Missouri, and Rhode Island.

This was my fifth year as Close Up coodinator, and to my delight, the program's activities continue to be diverse, extremely well organized, interesting, and quite educational. The balance between educational activities, social functions, and free time to explore was beyond reproach. Additionally, the staff continues to be extremely knowledgeable, competent, and trustworthy. The supervison and general procedures fostered responsibility and maturity on the part of the studnets in an exemplary fashion.

In conclusion, I once again returned to Rhode Island and to Johnston High School with a very positive feeling for both the teacher and student programs and of the Close Up Foundation in general. I have absolutely no reservations about continued participation.

Without your interest and support, our week would not have been possible. We sincerely hope that you will continue to support Close Up so that others will be able to experience our government through Close Up.

Sincerely.

